
We are very excited to be hosting an afternoon of fun and Christmas cheer next month with a treasure hunt and

Christmas carols at school! Come along, buy a treasure hunt map for £1 and explore our beautiful school grounds with

your children, hunting for festive clues. Then join us for Christmas carols where you will be able to enjoy mince pies,

mulled wine and hot chocolate! Tickets will go on parent pay to pre-buy refreshments, Doing in advance helps us

gauge how much we need to buy - we don't want to run out of mince pies on the night!! This will be the first time

we've all been able to gather together as a school community in quite some time so promises to be a wonderful

event!

To make this event happen we really need volunteers! If you can donate some time on the day it would be so

appreciated.  Don't worry if you have babies, pre-schoolers or even teenagers in tow - you wont be the only one!

WASPS PTA is inclusive for every family at WASPS, the more the merrier!  Our new PTA is growing, we have had

wonderful turnouts at our latest meetings, but there is always room for more support!

Ways to help us:
Share the PTA news on class WhatsApp groups and invite friends to like the Facebook page

Donate some mince pies or mulled wine
Serve drinks at the carols




Any way you can be involved is fully welcomed, email us and we can add you to our volunteer communications.
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We’d love to hear from you! 

 

Email: 

enquiries@waspspta.co.uk

Please like us on Facebook.

Click to follow us for updates!

PTA POST
YOUR GUIDE TO THE LATEST UPDATES & EVENTS

Friday 3rd December

Santa Dash - during school hours - dig out your best

festive jumper, antlers and Santa hats!

6th-14th December - Class Christmas Performances

Click here for dates and times

Friday 10th December

Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day

3:30pm - PTA Treasure Hunt. Main playground

4:30pm - Christmas Carols. Main playground.

Saturday 18th December-2nd January 2022

Christmas window trail.. details to follow!

Christmas is coming..!

GET IN TOUCH

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

GRANTS & BIDS HELP 
We are very happy to let you know that parent

volunteer Sarah Hickson as joined the PTA

committee as our bids and grants lead. This is

fantastic news as we now have a dedicated person

to find and apply for finance, We have had some

interest from other parents wishing to help in this

area which is always welcome, please get in touch

enquiries@waspspta.co.uk if you are interested

too. Thanks for joining the team Sarah!

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE
We have had some wonderful donations to the

raffle so far.  Click here to view some of the prizes

and please keep donations coming into the school

office.

The raffle with be drawn on Wednesday 15th

December at 2pm. We will record it and circulate

via dojo. Additional tickets will be available to buy

in the school office. Don't forget to return your cash

and stubs by 10th December!!

Jess, Gemma, Di, Georgia,
 Sarah



& Mr Snook!
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